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Hamre Jaime

From: Eric <upstairs@bendbroadband.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 8:58 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Urgent HB4029 information

Attachments: Anderson comments to HB4029.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

Please read my attached letter to the HB4029 committee. There are pictures and labeled aerial photo’s you may find 

informative.  

 

I’m a long time Bend resident and former member of the 22 person BPRD committee that agreed upon and selected the 

propose bridge that HB4029 could ban. The committee was made up of landowners on the river and residents of Bend 

who see the value this bridge brings to our community.  

 

I love the Middle Deschutes and spend a great amount of my time enjoying it. I’m asking you to kill this bill. Then spend 

more productive time discovering why our river is being used as an irrigation canal with huge swings in water flow from 

day to day. Also please take some time to ask why Mirror Pond dam is the last remaining man made obstruction 

separating fish in lower Deschutes from middle Deschutes without a fish passage. Please do the right thing for our river. 

 

Sincerely, 

Eric Anderson 

 

 

 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 

 


